
Gotherington NDP Steering Group Meeting Minutes 

9:45am on 22
nd

 February 2017 at David’s house 

 

Present:  David Ward, Howard Samuels, Iain Angus, Paul Hughes, Simon Tarling, Caroline Ryman, Phil Aplin   

 

The meeting was held to plan for the Public Hearing on Thursday, 23
rd

 March at TBC with Liz Beth. 

It was agreed that all members of the Steering Group could attend.  After some discussion, it was agreed that 

there was no point in asking either David Croft of Escourt Planning or Michael Wellock of Kirkwells to 

represent us at the Hearing. 

The Settlement Boundary was discussed in detail and it was agreed that we should produce an updated 

Proposals Map showing the Settlement Boundary drawn to include the sites where development had been 

agreed by TBC.  This would need to be agreed by the Inspector. 

Phil reported on all parts of the GNDP where Settlement Boundary was mentioned and we concluded that 

paragraphs referring to sites where development had now been permitted would need updating, including 

paragraph 5.10 on page 31.  If the Inspector agreed, we may change the GNDP to refer to the “2017 

Development Boundary”. 

We need to enquire from Michael Wellock on his views on changes to the GNDP considering the recent 

planning permissions and inform him of the date of the Public Hearing and probable timetable of events.  

David 

David discussed the format of the Public Hearing with Paul Hardiman who said that he had received no 

requests from outside parties to attend the Hearing.  Members of the SG were welcome, with only one 

spokesman.  Paul was not clear on exactly what would be discussed but thought development boundary 

changes were most likely.  He thought that, shortly after the Hearing, Liz Beth would provide us with a list of 

suggested changes and the referendum would probably follow on 4
th

 May, when the Local Elections will take 

place.  Paul suggested we have a meeting to discuss the Inspector’s list of changes and he thought TBC would 

probably be responsible for the costs of updating because they had now taken up “ownership” of it.  He will 

confirm this. 

Howard will determine the number of dwellings built or in progress since 2011. 

We agreed that we should be prepared to publicise the GNDP Referendum and Phil agreed to produce some 

text that explains the advantages of our GNDP being made.  Once agreed this will be displayed on Facebook 

and circulated.  Phil 

At the Public Hearing, David will be spokesperson and will be prepared to answer Liz Beth’s questions.  

There were no suggested questions to be put to Liz except on how we should keep our GNDP relevant and up 

to date. 

The Gotherington website needs updating on its display of GNDP matters.   Howard 

 

David Ward  

22/02/17   


